
From: Finance Help, Aging <financehelp@aging.sc.gov> 
To: Pelissier@scacog.org <Pelissier@scacog.org>

Karen Carter <kcarter@scacog.org>
CC: Ellison, Ruchelle <rellison@aging.sc.gov>

Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
Finance Help, Aging <financehelp@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 12/5/2014 10:43:48 AM 
Subject: FW: ACOG/AAA PRF for Internal Administration

Attachments: PRF #6 Nov 2014 Adminstrative - Internal.pdf

Dear Mr. Pellisier and Ms. Carter:

The LGOA is in receipt of the Appalachian Admin PRF for November. Thank you for getting this in so quickly. Please 
be reminded to also include in the subject line of the email the month for which the PRF is being submitted. This will 
help with tracking and processing purposes of all PRFs.

Thanks for your understanding and assistance with this.

Thank you for your continued partnership in our mission to enhance the lives of seniors and adults with disabilities in 
South Carolina.

Finance Team
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201

From: Karen Carter [mailto:kcarter@scacog.org]
Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 9:33 AM
To: Finance Help, Aging
Cc: Steve Pelissier; Carolyn Breeze; Don Zimmer
Subject: ACOG/AAA PRF for Internal Administration

Attached is the November 2014 PRF #6 for Internal Administrative funds. Thank you.

Karen B. Carter, AAA Director
Appalachian Council of Governments 
30 Century Circle, PO Box 6668 
Greenville, SC 29606
864-242-9733, kcarter@scacog.org
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